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I Strongly oppose this change to oregon voting procedure.  

   The current vote by mail process is very effective process with very little evidence 

of possible fraud.  

   Changing this process will make voting much more difficult and complicated for 

many people.  

   I believe this is just another of many attempts to subvert our democratic voting 

process.  

         Dave Ouounian.     Hood River Or.  


